Kim Reynolds GOVERNOR Adam Gregg LT. GOVERNOR

January 22th, 2021

Carl Olsen 130 NE Aurora Avenue Des Moines, IA 50313

Dear Carl,

Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Kim Reynolds and Lt. Governor Adam Gregg.

It is essential to hear from constituents, like you, as we continue to work on your behalf.

Your comments have been reviewed and registered with the office.

If you need any additional assistance, you are also welcome to call (515) 281-5211.

Sincerely,

William de Blois Constituent Services Liaison Office of the Governor